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’ KeepithelRelwardsiComing!

All of our customers enrolled to support an organization through
Kroger Community Rewards must re-enroll in the program each year.

Re-enrollment for 2016-2017 will be from August 1-31, with our new year giving
beginning September 1,2016.

Kroger is donating $3.6 million to local schools, churches, and other nonprofits in
the coming year. By re-enrolling, you will help decide where this donation goes!
Continued participation requires re-enrollment.

" Customers that do not re-enroll in August will drop from the
Community Rewards program on September 1.

Sign into your Kroger.com account anytime in August to Re-Enroll.

Still have questions? Contact Us

Kroger.com/communityrewards
1-800-KROGERS, Option #3
Email: KCR24@kroger.com






 




 

